
 

 

SPECIAL ELECTORS MEETING 
IN RESPONSE TO A PETITION A SPECIAL ELECTORS MEETING HAS BEEN CALLED TO DISCUSS 

LOT 800 RAY STREET, SOUTH PERTH WHICH IS CURRENTLY USED AS A PUBLIC CAR PARK 

THE MEETING WILL BE HELD IN THE COUNCIL CHAMBERS AT THE 

CIVIC CENTRE, SANDGATE STREET, SOUTH PERTH 

ON TUESDAY 20 DECEMBER 2011, COMMENCING AT 7.00PM 
 

AGENDA 
 

1. DECLARATION OF OPENING / ANNOUNCEMENT OF VISITORS 
Mayor Doherty - Welcome introduction and outline Meeting Procedures 

 
 
2. RECORD OF ATTENDANCE / APOLOGIES  

 
 
3. PETITIONS 

Mayor  to read aloud the text of the petition as follows: 
 

Petition received 22 November 2011 from Murray Fisher, 875 South Perth Esplanade, South Perth together 
with 152 signatures. 
 
Text of the petition reads: 
“We, the undersigned request the  City to adopt and administer the following: 
1. It is essential that the City retains its ownership in perpetuity Lot 800 on Plan 71366 it being 

currently a 34 bay Public Car Park; 
2. It is essential that the original footpath access located previously on Lot 114 and giving pedestrian 

access via this City Public Car Park to the Mends Street Precinct be reinstated and defined in 
perpetuity in the proposed subdivision for this area and in the TPS for this area. 

3. It is essential that on Lot 800 Plan 71366 that the City retains its previously existing and  its only 
vehicular crossover exist from its Public Car Park the one leading onto Ray Street via Ray Street 
land designated “road widening”. 

4. It is essential that the land designated “road widening” on Plan 71366 be converted into dedicated 
road reserve thereby extending Ray Street as a public road. 

5. It is essential to provide car parking for peak periods when almost all Mends Street Businesses or 
traders are relying on peak customer numbers for trading success. 

 
 
4. PUBLIC COMMENT 

Mayor to open the Meeting for public comment.  Request speakers state their name and address.  
 
5. CLOSURE 

Mayor to close the Meeting. 
 


